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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
 
I object to this bill. It would allow teachers and other people to carry loaded guns into 
schools.  This bill should not be used as a shortcut to allow these people to be exempt 
from completing safety training per Ohio standards. Has anyone asked the teachers 
what they want?  This bill would create liability issues.  Who will benefit from this bill. 
Follow the money. 
 
 
Charlotte Onderick 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


